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November 18, 2020 
 
 

Dear Pastors, 
 

With Thanksgiving and Advent are around the corner; I am thankful for you and your 
service to the people of your parish.  I’m writing to ask your help.  I would be very grateful if 
you or someone on your behalf would complete this survey by December 8, 2020: 
https://catholic.formstack.com/forms/parishfamilylifeministrysurvey  

 
The COVID-19 pandemic has pivoted how we do ministry and how we connect to 

ministry leaders.  Your responses will help me offer support to your family & respect life 
ministry leaders and to identify, replicate, and better get the word out about parish ministries 
that effectively meet the needs of married couples and families.  

 
If I have not gotten the chance to meet you yet, my name is Moises De Leon. I am the 

new Associate Director for Family and Respect Life Ministry at the Pastoral Center.   
 
Thank you for your time and consideration! 
 
 
Sincerely in Christ, 

 
Moises Roberto DeLeon 
Associate Director for Family & Respect Life Ministry 
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